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On behalf of the Swedish CIF board we are happy to say that we are willing to accept an application for our programme from a master student. He or she can apply to our programme and we will follow the general rules except for that we understand that he or she is not working as a social worker “due to studies”. But they need to have the experience of social work for two years. When we will receive the application we also need to see that we have a placement!  The decision to accept the application or not, will primarily be based on the possibility for CIF Sweden to arrange a suitable programme for the applicant.” 
 
Best regards
​Monica Hedenbro
 

